
UASU supports needy students 

  

 

The Universities Academic Staff Union (UASU) - UoN Chapter, has presented a cheque of Kshs. 

100,000 in support of needy students at the University.  

The cheque was presented to the Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Student Affairs, Prof. Isaac Mbeche 

by UASU Chairman, Dr. Samuel Nyandemo and Secretary General, George Omondi. 

Welcoming the move, Prof. Mbeche thanked the union for supporting needy students in the 

University. Prof. Mbeche noted that the number of needy students in the University is growing 

and called on individuals and organizations to support the students. 

The UASU representatives said that the gesture was a way of the union giving back to the 

community which is part of its strategic plan. The leaders said that the union will give to needy 

students every six months. 

The Special Students Advisor, Prof. Godfrey Muriuki also thanked the union for supporting 

needy students. 

November 13, 2015. 

 




